January 2009

Re: State of PA Climate Change Actions urgently needed.

Dear building industry leader (or key contact person),

The State of Pennsylvania is assembling a Climate Action Plan for legislative vote in Fall 2009.  40 proposed actions have been developed internally by DEP and DNR, with 15 clearly focused on the building industry, summarized in the attached.

We feel that at least 15 more State Action Plans are needed for achieving the highest level of GHG savings possible by investment in the building sector, a list we have begun below.  In order for additional Action Plans to be considered for the State of PA, 2-page summary documents must be prepared before April, with first drafts ready by February 20. 

We are hoping that you would be willing to write an action plan for ‘staged replacement windows for residential and commercial buildings in the State of PA’ as a major GHG reduction action. An existing action plan example is attached to clarify the format needed for this 2-page action plan is attached.  

As stated we only need a first draft to enter this action into the dialog by Feb. 20. By April xx we will need to quantify GHG plus benefits, implementation and other cost-benefits. If you could send your draft action plan to: April Hain at 

The commitment of the State of Pennsylvania to significant green house gas reductions will impact economic investments and environmental quality for the State for the next 30 years.  Your contribution to ensuring that the built environment is central to this State initiative will be invaluable.

Sincerely,

Vivian Loftness, FAIA

Chair, Building subcommittee of the Climate Change Action Committee

Carnegie Mellon University Professor of Architecture 

Subcommittee members:

list

Attachments:

List of existing buildings action plan statements

List of additional action plan statements the subcommittee would propose

Sample action plan statement to “match” (emulate)

